
From: Wailling, Helen 
Sent: 21 October 2011 14:20 
Subject: Chesham and Chiltern Villages Local Area Forum 19 October 
2011- local priorities delegated budget 
 
Importance: High 
 
Dear LAF Members 
 
At last night's LAF meeting it was agreed to take this item off 
the agenda to allow time for the workshop part of the meeting to 
start and the young people in attendance to participate. 
Consequently, I am asking Members of the LAF for their views on 
each of the attached two proposals so that the Chairman can make 
an informed decision outside a LAF meeting. Please can you email 
me your views by Wednesday 26th October latest. 
 
In the report it also mentions that we have in the region of 
£2,000 - £3,000 unallocated. Therefore, I would welcome any 
further ideas for projects meeting the local priorities by the end 
of this month when unallocated budget is returned to the Service 
Area. Although at the workshop we did not have time to discuss 
solutions/actions to the priorities, some thoughts may have come 
out of your initial discussions that could be built into projects 
that we commission out of the remaining budget. 
----- 
http://www.buckscc.gov.uk/moderngov/mgConvert2Pdf.aspx?ID=12790&T=
9 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Christine 
Localities and Communities Manager - Chiltern 
01296 383645 
 
 
 


